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[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

Dan DeSena <desena@solsticecorp.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 8:34 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC,

I hope you will support Option E.

I appreciate all the work you have done to “educate“ the community regarding the options for upgraded schools.

I support E because it is the fiscally responsible choice. The two alternatives will continue our decades-long policy of
kicking the can down the road. In the long run, the community-at-large will have a better school and will save money if
we do it right and do it now.

Thank you for considering my thoughts.

Dan DeSena
Dad of 3 Cape grads
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